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3.      Presentation by UNC Pembroke Students  ................................................................... Kenneth Kitts 

Provost & Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs 

Situation: The EPPP Committee, in order to stay in touch with campus activity continues to open 
their meetings by highlighting students from various campuses to speak on their 
research experiences.  The topic of UNC Pembroke Students will be student success 
programs, with a focus on their Transfer Transition office, their early warning system 
(HAWK Alert), and their revision to New Student Orientation. 

Background: NCA&T State University, UNC School of the Arts, UNC Greensboro, NC Central 
University, UNCW’s Onslow Count Extension Program, North Carolina Research 
Campus in Kannapolis, Western Carolina University, Winston-Salem State University, 
and the North Carolina School of Science and Math have presented at the EPPP 
Committee. The topics of these presentations were widely varied and immensely 
informative and wonderfully received.    

 
Assessment: These student presentations continue to reinforce the EPPP Committee’s 

understanding and connection to the meaning of their work.   
 
Action: This item is for information only. 
 


